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President’s Message

Our American Coach Chapter of
FMCA pre-rally in Cecil Bay,
Georgia is over and it is the first
one Mike and | have missed
since | became president in Au-
gust of 2010.

We planned on leaving Califor-
nia on March 1st but when we
went to pick up the coach to
start packing for our trip, it
wouldn’t start! To make a long
story short, something—mice?

FMCA

rabbits? - had chewed through
electrical wires and air and wa-
ter lines. We were grounded for
over a month while the repairs
were done.

Just be aware that animals can
crawl into many areas of the
coach and feast away on many
delicious parts. The storage
place that we use doesn’t cover
that type of damage and nei-
ther did our insurance, so let

ACC Pre-Rally at Seven Feathers RV Resort and Casino

Seven Feathers RV Resort is
the destination for the Ameri-
can Coach Chapter of FMCA
pre-rally. This resort has it all.
In the "Land of Umpqua" the
RV Resort is
nestledin a
canyon of

Douglas Fir and m
Pines where
their fragrance

aﬁ?gj?

lingers long af- &=

ter quiet hours. The scenery
begins as you meander up the
road and approach the portico
where you will be greeted by
the friendly staff.

Cont. on page 8



President’s Message, cont.

that be a learning experience
for all of us.

A special thank you to Ray and
Pauline Shea for hosting the en-
tire rally and heading up the car-
avan to the FMCA Rally in Perry,
Georgia. They had help from
other members at the rally, but
it took hours of planning and a
lot of work. Please check out
the photos on our web site at
www.acc-fmca.com.

And, this brings me to some ex-
citing news. Ray Shea was elect-
ed president of the Southeast
Chapter of the American Coach
Association. Linda Coleman was
elected president of Fleetwood
Motorhome Association and
Wendy Holloway was elected
president of Rally in the Pas-
ture, another chapter of FMCA.
These are all active members of
our American Coach Chapter
and we congratulate all of them
and we appreciate all they have
done for our club.

The downside of this news is
that it leaves our chapter with
less volunteers. So, if you have
a little extra time and would like
to help keep our club going
strong, please step up and vol-
unteer. Let me or one of our
board members know that you
are interested. The president’s
position is also open since |
have been here for four years.
Our next election will be held at

our pre-rally at Seven Feathers
RV Resort and Casino in Can-
yonville, Oregon.

Being a board member does not
mean that you have to attend
every rally—we do most of our
communicating by phone and
email. We have posted the posi-
tions and job descriptions for
each in this newsletter.

As | said, our next pre-rally wll
be held at the beautiful Seven
Feathers RV Resort and Casino.
The rally will start on August 7th
and end Monday , August 11th
when, if you wish, there will be
a caravan to the FMCA Rally in
Redmond, Oregon. Check out
theresort at
www.sevenfeathers.com.

Randy and his crew will be at
our rally to work on your coach.
We have a golf outing planned
and you can visit the nearby
Wildlife Safari Animal Reserve,
take a wine tour, try your luck
at the casino or just relax with
friends.

If you have anything you would
like printed in our newsletter,
send it in and we will be happy
toinclude it. Just send it to me
at Ipettinger@aol.com. This is
your club and we want to hear
from you.

Leslie Pettinger
President ACC-FMCA

PRESIDENT

LESLIE PETTINGER
1919 MAIDEN LN.
OAKDALE, CA 95361
CELL - 209-765-6547
Ipettinger@aol.com

VICE PRESIDENT

RAY SHEA

411 WALNUT STREET #4708

GREEN COVER SPRINGS, FL 32043
CELL: 570-772-0640

CELL: 601-508-0532
EASTERNDIRECTOR@ACC-FMCA.COM

SECRETARY

LINDA COLEMAN

3715 PALMIRA AVE

TAMPA, FL 33629
813-493-528
SDCOACH13(@EARTHLINK.COM

TREASURER

WENDY SUE HOLLOWAY

3619 CLEARWATER DR.

LAKE HAvVASuU CITY, AZ 86406
C-928-230-4080

LWHOLLOWAY (@FRONTIERNET.NET

NATIONAL DIRECTOR
BoB GAY

3220 SE 27TH PLACE
TOPEKA, KS 66605
RMDRGAY (@YAHOO.COM
785-633-3008

ALTERNATE NATIONAL DIRECTOR
STEVE COLEMAN

3715 PALMIRA AVE

TAMPA, FL 33629

813-493-528
SDCOACH13(@EARTHLINK.COM

WESTERN AREA DIRECTOR
MIKE PETTINGER

1919 MAIDEN LN
OAKDALE, CA 95361
LPETTINGER@AOL.COM
(-209-765-6547

CENTRAL AREA DIRECTOR
DIANA GAY

3220 SE 27TH PLACE
TOPEKA, KS 66605
RMDRGAY (@YAHOO.COM
CELL—785-633-3008



Treasurer’s Report

The current balance in the check-
ing account as of 4/24/14 is
$9,278.23.

The current balance in the 11 Mo
Risk Fee CD as of 4/24/14 is
$14,213.15.

We have 270 members total and
37 of these members are delin-
quent in their dues. We’re work-
ing on getting them to renew.

A few reminders....

American Coach Chapter (ACC)
membership dues expire Decem-
ber 31st of every year; Even if
you pay multiple years, it will al-
ways be December 31st. It’s
more cost effective to pay multi-
ple years.

If you or anyone you know
needs to makes changes to their
names, mailing addresses, email
addresses, or phone numbers,
PLEASE email or call your ACC
membership contact person so
we can keep our website up to
date.

About 60 % of all ACC members
use PayPal to pay their dues and
update their contact infor-
mation. Our Website requires
you fill in your contact infor-
mation. The other 40% of you
write checks for your dues and
we never get any updated con-
tact information on you. Often

times you have new cell phone
numbers, email addresses, etc
and that info is not on your
check. PLEASE take the time to
supply us with ALL correct con-
tact info. The information on
the ACC website is only as good
as what you provide us.

Folks sell their motor homes for
one reason or another or pass
on and nobody notifies us. We
find out later on after making
phone calls or getting undeliver-
able mail returned. We would
appreciate your assistance in this
matter.

For various reasons our member-
ship has been declining over the
past few years. If any of you
have any suggestion to increase
membership, helpful rally tips,
etc., feel free to contact your
ACC Board of Directors s by
phone, email or mail. We would
appreciate hearing input from
our members.

Travel Safe,

Wendy Sue Holloway

ACC Treasurer/Membership
Chair

acc-fmca@gmail.com

928-230-4080




Final Journey

It is with great sadness that |
have to announce the passing of
two of our members:

Ken Adams passed away, leaving
a loving wife Jackie. Ken was
Past President of American
Coach Chapter of FMCA and also
Treasurer and Membership
Chair. He gave me a lot of help
and advice when | was Member-
ship Chair and also in my current
position.

George Dorris attended many
ACC Rallies and was always avail-
able to help when needed. He
leaves behind a beautiful daugh-
ter, Linda and a legacy of close
friends, family, and art work
from his personal sign projects.

Reinhard Matzick who was a
long time member of American

Coach. He s survived by his lov-
ing wife, Carolyn...you could al-
ways tell when Reinhard arrived
at an ACC PreRally with that
beautiful Red American Coach.

We will miss them.

Our thoughts and prayers go out
to their families.

ACC Offers Newsletter by Email

The American Coach Chapter of
FMCA would like to email this news-
letter to you. It would come to you in
an easy-to-open PDF format. We
want to know what you think. Would
you be interested in receiving the
newsletter in an email instead of the
mail. Let us know what you think? If
you want your next newsletter by
email, just send us an email from the
address that you would like it
emailed to.

Email your response to:

Lpettinger@aol.com

or

Mail any feedback to:

Leslie Pettinger, President ACC/[FMCA
1919 Maiden Lane

Oakdale, Ca 95361
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Duties of ACC of FMCA Board Members

The President will be responsible for setting goals and making sure the chapter is financially sound.

The President shall secure sites for rallies after finding out from the FMCA director where the FMCA conven-
tions will be held. The sites shall be determined using the “campground selection guide” and shall be secured
at least 2 years before the date of the rally, unless the date is not available from the FMCA.

The President shall assist the area directors in any way possible in setting up the rallies in their area.
The President shall seek door prizes and sponsors for individual events at the rallies.
The President will work with the American Coach representatives, service and sales to coordinate the rally.

The Vice President shall assist the president in any duties of the President and fill in for the president when the
President is not available.

The Vice President or the rally master shall receive the rally registrations for the rallies and register the mem-
bers. The Vice President will work with the area director and keep him informed of the number of registrations
for the rally.

The Secretary shall take minutes of the meetings. The secretary shall keep the FMCA informed of the chapter
membership and other specific duties that will be determined by FMCA.

The Secretary will keep the history of the club for reference. The Secretary will write letters of invitation and
send the current newsletter to prospective members as notified from FMCA.

The Treasurer shall keep the books of the chapter using the chapter copy of Quicken.

The Treasurer shall keep the President informed of the status of the chapter at all times and if there is a sud-
den change in the financial position of the chapter.

The Treasurer shall use the Bank of America, unless the Executive committee decides to change the bank that
the chapter is using.

The Treasurer will write the checks for the rallies and reimburse the rally master for expenses incurred, upon
presentation of actual receipts.

The Membership Chairperson shall keep the membership database updated and register new members.

The Membership Chairperson shall send a copy of the membership database to the President on a monthly
basis and keep the president informed of all activities.

The Membership Chairperson shall order and deliver to new members their name badges.

The Membership Chair shall send out dues notices and receive dues from members. The dues shall be deposit-
ed in the bank and the Treasurer notified.

Area Directors shall receive from the President the site location of the rally as soon as it is determines and
will start to set up the rally. The Area Director will work with the President in determining the price of the rally
and the activities for the rally, but the overall planning and execution of the rally shall be the responsibility of
the Area Director and he or she will be called the Rally Master.



Vidalia Onions Released April 21st!

Vidalia Onions, the sweetest onions in
America, are the only onions in the
United States to have their own desig-
nated growing area (in Georgia) and
their own release date.

| have been making this onion pie for
over 15 years and | buy the first Vidalia
Onions just for this.

Deep-Dish Vidalia Onion Pie

Crust

1 envelope active dry yeast

1/4 cup luke-warm water

1/4 tsp sugar

1/3 cup milk

2 Tbsp unsalted butter

1tsp salt

1/2 tsp caraway seeds

About 2 1/2 cups all-purpose flour

Filling

2 Tbsp unsalted butter

4 medium-large Vidalia Onions, cut in
to 1/2 inch dice (about 3 cups)

11/2 Tbsp all-purpose flour

1/4 cup milk

1/4 tsp salt

8 oz cottage cheese

3 eggs

Make the crust:

1. Inasmall bowl, dissolve the yeast
in the water with the sugar. Let
proof until foamy.

2. Inasmall saucepan, heat the milk
butter salt and caraway, stirring
until the butter almost melts.

3. Pour the liquid into a large bowl.
Stir in 3/4 cups flour, then the
yeast mixture. Stir in 1 cup more
flour, then knead in however much

more flour is needed to make a
soft dough. Turn the dough out on
a floured surface and knead until it
is medium-firm, smooth and no
longer sticky, adding flour as need-
ed.

Place dough in a buttered bowl
and let rise in a warm place until
doubled in bulk, about 1 hour.

Meanwhile make the filling:

1.

In a large heavy skillet, melt the
butter over low heat. Add the on-

ions and cook,
stirring fre-
quently, until
the onions are
golden and
soft (do not
brown the
onions).

Add the flour
and cook for 2
minutes. Add
the milk and
salt, increase

the heat to
medium and stir until the mixture is
thick and pasty.

Blend together the cottage cheese
and eggs. Stir in the onions and
season to taste with salt.

Preheat the oven to 375. On a light-
ly floured surface, roll out the
dough to form a rectangle slightly
larger than the baking dish. Butter
the dish and press in the dough to
extend about 3/4 up the sides. Pour
in the onion filling.

Bake in the center of the oven for
45 minutes or until the crust is nice-
ly browned and the filling is golden
brown. Let cool in the pan for 15
minutes, then gently lift out the pie
and let cool on a rack before cut-
ting into serving pieces.



The International Traveler
From FMCA

Don’t trust over-the-counter drugs. They are like a box of choco-lates. You never know what your
are going to get. Carry these basic over-the-counter drugs: antacids, anti-diarrheal, sunscreen,
cough and cold medicine, hydrocortisone cream, motion sickness, antihistamines and insect re-
pellent.

If you are going to a sunny locale, ask your doctor if any of your prescriptions cause sensitivity
to the sun. Many of them do!

Create a simple medical information form to carry with you. It should contain your name, ad-
dress, phone, friends and relatives to contact in an emergency, personal physician, dentist, cur-
rent medications, known food and drug allergies and full information on medical insurance.

Ask friends who have recently visited your destination what they wished they had taken with
them. Facebook or Instagram is a good place to do this.

Know that Medicare will not cover you outside of the U.S., Canada or Mexico. And, Medicare
will only pay to get you to the nearest hospital, regardless of how inadequate that hospital may
be—Anywhere else will be at your expense.

Take along more prescription medication than will be needed. An extra week’s supply is a good
rule.

Ask your doctor for duplicate prescriptions in case your pills are lost or stolen.
Put pills in your carry-on—not your checked luggage.

Adjust your schedule of prescriptions to account for time zones. A second watch with local time
might help.

If you are susceptible to motion sickness, the best location on a ship is mid-ship and the best in
an aircraft is over the wing.

The seven top triggers of diarrhea are custards, pastries and desserts, raw vegetables, raw
eggs, and unpasteurized cheeses, tap water and ice cubes made of tap water, leafy green vegeta-
bles, raw shellfish, and raw meat.

The best medicine for traveler’s diarrhea is Imodium AD.

Shake your sunscreen well as the ingredients are suspended in a neutral lotion.
The strongest sunscreens are made with either Americaine or Dermoplast.
Apply meat tenderizer to bee and bug bite to reduce the pain and swelling.

Avoid sunstroke and dehydration by eating bananas, tomatoes and oranges, which are all rich in
electrolytes in addition to plenty of water.

Never wear new shoes when sight-seeing. It’s a sure way to get blisters.
If you take nitro for your heart, make sure your pills are fresh—they lose potency over time.

If you take insulin, carry a prescription for your syringes. Many states and countries will not sell
them over the counter.

Follow these tip and have a safe trip!
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American Coach Chapter Pre-Rally 2014, cont....
August 7th—11th, 2014
Precedes the FMCA Family Reunion and Motorhome Showcase , August 13th —16th, 2014 in Redmond.

Seven Feathers RV Resort and Casino
Located at exit 99 of Interstate 5

There are 23 acres of manicured lawns and lush land-
scaping in addition to a heated pool and hot tub, fitness
center, guest lounge and gift gallery.

Of course there is Seven Feathers Casino where you can
roll the dice for diesel money.

N Sa———
‘*-Q b ¢ Wt Y ..

LA .

\,:'m-
~~ag— e s = The RV sites are concrete pads with full hookups
e B e and 50 amp service. This resort is consistently rated

f "‘{ 10-10-10 and 5-5-5.

Y




Seven Feathers Casino Resort is centrally located within the Land of Umpqua. Seven
Feathers is located in Canyonville, 25 miles south of Roseburg and 45 miles north of Grants
Pass. Take a walk, take a drive, take a boat, and take a hike. Get out and enjoy!

Area attractions include golfing at nearby Myrtle
Creek Golf Course. Nestled deep in the heart of
the beautiful Umpqua Valley in Southern Oregon,
the Myrtle Creek championship golf course offers
a great golfing experience.

Shop in historic Canyonville - antique lover's
dream or tour the beautiful Umqua Valley wine
country.

TR SN PO L P N S

Sightseers have a wealth of nearby options, including Crater Lake National Park, the Oregon Caves Na-
tional Monument, Wildlife Safari wild animal park and the beautiful Umqua Valley wine country. Nearby
hiking and rafting on the North Umpqua and Rogue Rivers are easily accessible to adventure seekers.



Experience one of the best RV Resorts in the West
Seven Feathers Hotel, Casino and RV Resort
Canyonville, Oregon
and join the American Coach Chapter of FMCA
for a Pre-Rally on August 7 - 11, 2014

(GVEN FEATHEp,
RV RESORT

Make your plans now to join us for a fun-filled ACC Pre-rally at Seven Feathers RV Resort. We have lot of
great activities planned including a Wine Trolley Tour on Saturday, August 9th. We will have a golf game
at Myrtle Creek Golf Course if we get enough interest so let us know if you would like to participate in
that. There will be a special Ladies Luncheon and Randy and the American Coach service team will attend
the pre-rally!

The world famous Harry and David is in nearby Medford has been an Ameri-
can tradition for almost 80 years. From hand-picked fresh fruit to hand-
packed gift baskets and homemade treats, Harry & David has grown to be
one of America's lead gourmet gifting experts.

Wildlife Safari is just a short ride
away in Winston and is home to a
world-renown cheetah breeding
program, and one of only two
AZA Accredited facilities with
hands-on elephant experiences
in the country, up-close and per-
sonal animal encounters and

"8 over 600 animals to seein our

. | Drive-Thru and Village.

You will be in the heart of the Umpqua Valley AVA, an American Viticultural
Area located in southern Oregon. There are over 20 wineries within this area. |
Each river valley has a unique terroir, and grows different varieties of grapes. §
The Wine Trolley Tour is the easiest way to taste a variety of wine.

If you are touring Eastern Oregon before or after the rally, Wallowa Lake is a
great place to visit. Exit 184 near LaGrande just east of Pendleton. This lake
was formed by a glacier roughly nine million years ago. Don’t miss the Wal-
lowa Lake Tramway which climbs 3700 feet to the top of Mt. Howard.

Don’t forget that there is now a service center for American Coach in Co-
burg, Oregon. There are 12 service bays, 16 campsites with water and electric
hook-ups (on site sewer dump station). The phone number is 877-466-6226.




American Coach Chapter of FMCA Pre-Rally

August 7—11, 2014

Seven Feathers RV Resort, Canyonville, Oregon

The registration deadline is July 22, 2014. If you want to arrive early, the fee is $33.00/night. If you do not indicate
the early arrival dates and do arrive early you may have to move multiple times during your stay. In order to register
for any rally, your registration and payment must be received by the deadline.

Cancellations and refunds after July 16, 2012, will be considered on an if possible basis.

Names of persons attending:

#1 #3
# #4
FMCA # ACC #

Mailing Address

City, State, Zip Code

Phone (Home) Phone (cell)

E-mail

Coach Year Model Length

Is this your first ACC rally? Yes No

Are you handicapped or have special needs?

For handicapped parking a copy of the handicap form must be copied and sent with payment.

I would like to park next to:

Will you be caravanning to Redmond for the FMCA rally?

Yes No

(You'll need to be pre-registered for the FMCA rally to caravan.)

Caravan will depart Seven Feathers RV Resort on Monday, August 11in
the morning and will depart in groups of 2 to 4 coaches.

For more information on Seven Feathers go to
www.sevenfeathersresort.com.

To register online go to www.acc-fmca.com. Log in, select
“Rallies” and then select “Canyonville Pre-Rally”.

Rally fee
2 people $325 $
Rally fee
1 person $245 $
Additional Guests $ 75 $

Non-member
Buddy coach $325 $
FMCA #

Non-Member

Rally fee/ 2 people $

Children 16 & under are free except
tours and golf but we need a number

Golf $45/person, Number $

Cow Creek Trolly Wine Tour, $49/
person Number $
Ladies Luncheon, $20/person $

Early Arrival Date

Prior to August 7

Pay Seven Feathers direct

Total Enclosed $

Make checks payable to: ACC-FMCA;
Mail to:

Leslie Pettinger
ACC-FMCA

1919 Maiden Ln
Oakdale, CA 95361




American Coach Chapter of FMCA
Seven Feathers RV Resort and Casino
American Coach Service Request

Fleetwood RV is offering to perform minor warranty repairs on your Limited, American Eagle, American Dream,
American Tradition, American Allegiance, American Revolution or American Heritage motor home. Time available
and the number of coaches in attendance will determine how much service work can be performed at the rally.

Please check in with the service representative scheduler upon arrival. He may need to coordinate your appearance
while service is performed.

Please limit problems to two American Coach items and one Spartan item per coach (functional items only). Non-
functional items and painting will not be addressed at rallies. This is a long-standing policy of the service facility.
Additional items will be on a time-permitted basis.

Please explain each item in detail so we can determine whether parts are needed.

Submit this list promptly. Fleetwood must have your request at least two weeks before the rally in order to obtain
parts and transport them to the rally.

Repairs will be scheduled in the order that they are received.
Add-on items will be scheduled as time permits.

When requesting chassis repairs, pleas note your coach type of chassis. Some chassis repairs cannot be addressed
at the rally and some chassis repairs may be subject to charges to the customer.

Note: Coaches not registered, as part of the rally will not be worked upon until all rally registered coaches have
been serviced.

Here are some of the changes:

e Parts and labor will be provided at no charge for in-warranty repairs. Labor will be provided at no charge for out of
warranty repairs and owner will be notified of charges for parts.

e Because we are not equipped with required fall-protection at rallies, no Fleetwood associate will be allowed to
get on top of a motor home roof at any time.

e No Fleetwood associate will be allowed to work under a unit at a rally.
e Repairs requiring lifting/jacking of motor home will not be performed at a rally.
e (Certain repairs of doors or windows or windshields cannot be performed at a rally.

e Awning tension adjustments must be done by the awning manufacturer. This includes the replacement of awn-
ing fabric.
Chassis repairs must be done by the chassis manufacturer.

As has always been our policy, the following are some other items we cannot address at rallies:

e Paint body repairs
e Installing accessories

e Cosmetic/Appearance repairs
e Water filters and maintenance services

Please remember that not every problem can be resolved at the Rally. Should additional work be required at a shop
facility, the Service Department will assist you in determining your needs and schedule.

Fax the repair request form to: 260-728-2951 or mail to the address on the request sheet.
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AMERICAN COACH CHAPTER OF FMCA - SERVICE REQUEST

For American Coach Service Use Only

Group Day/ Time Control Site #

Seven Feather RV Resort and CasinoAugust 11—15, 2014

Deadline For Submittal to American Coach is: July 22, 2014

Please read the instructions before completing form and fill in with complete numbers where indicated

Name

Address

City State Zip
Home phone # Cell #

Model/Year Chassis VIN #

Coach serial #

| will arrive on the rally site on by AM__ PM
| will be going to the FMCA Rally in Redmond, Oregon ~ YES/NO
(We need this information for our scheduling of work.)
American Coach
;
2
3
4
5
Spartan
;
DO NOT SEND THIS FORM TO THE RALLY MASTER! SEND OR FAX TO THE FOLLOWING!
Mail to: Fleetwood RV, 1420 W. Patterson St., Decatur, IN 46733 Or fax to: 260-728-2951

If you have any questions about repairs, please call the Service Center at 877-735-6303




Become a Part of Something Fun!

FAQS about ACC

Q. What is the difference between
the ACC (American Coach Chapter of
FMCA) and ACA (American Coach
Association)?

A. All members are owners of
American Coach motor homes. The
ACC s a chapter of FMCA (Family
Motor Coach Association) and you
must be a member of FMCA. The
ACC has two pre-rallies a year so
they may caravan and park together
at the FMCA International conven-
tions. Members of ACA do not need
to belong to FMCA and are inde-
pendent from any other member-
ship group. ACA has two national
rallies a year and has eleven regional
chapters.

Q. Can | be a member of both ACC
and ACA?

A. Yes, most American Coach own-
ers are members of both organiza-
tions.

Q. Why do | have to be a member of
FMCA in order to join the ACC?

A. FMCA by-laws require that mem-
bers of a chapter also belong to the
national association.

Q. What are ACC’s roots?

A. The ACC was started by ACA
members that wanted to park to-
gether at FMCA events and had their
first rally in Gatlinburg, TN in 1993.
Q. Are the officers in ACC paid?

A. No, they are volunteers and only
out-of-pocket expenses are paid.

Q. Do | have to be an original owner
to have the American Coach service
team work on my coach at the ral-
lies?

A. No, qualifying service is available
to all American Coach owners at-
tending a participating rally.

American Coach Chapter of FMCA consists of members that are owners of an
American Coach including American Heritage, American Eagle, American Dream,
American Tradition, American Revolution and Limited Motor Homes.

We are the only American Coach chapter of FMCA and provide our members with
camaraderie with other American Coach owners. Our primary goals are to foster

good relations with the American Coach manufacturing and servicing facility. We

bring its management, their technicians and coach owners together.

We meet once or twice a year,
immediately preceding each of the
FMCA Family Reunions & Mo-
torhome Showcases. There may
“bea golf tournament, a tour of

~| nearby points of interest, cocktail

| hours, dinners, pizza nights and

more. The American Coach Service
Team joins us at our rallies to per-
form repairs on our coaches. One

or more American Coach dealers
also join us to display the latest
coaches, hopefully sell a few, and
participate in the rallies.

We print a newsletter at least twice a yearwith the upcoming rally information and
highlights of our previous rallies. This newsletter is also available online. Once you
are a member of ACC, you will be able to join the American Coach Yahoo group
where you will find valuable information about your coach and be able to ask ques-
tions about your coach. This is a fun group of American Coach owners and you will
be glad you joined us.




New Member Application
To be eligible for membership in the American Coach Chapter, you must first be a member in good standing of the FMCA. You can join FMCA
online at www.fmca.com or call 800-543-3622. You must also own at least a one third interest in an American Coach Heritage, American
Coach Eagle, American Coach Dream, American Coach Tradition, American Coach Revolution, American Coach Allegiance or a Limited Motor

Coach.

Have you ever been a member of ACC? Yes NO If yes, what was your member #

Full Name (for database)

Co-Pilot’s full name (for database)

First Name: Co-Pilot First Name:

(For your name badge) (For your name badge)

Mailing Address:

City: State: Zip:

Home Phone: Cell Phone:

2nd Cell Phone: email:

Coach: Year: Length of Coach: # Slides:

(Heritage, Eagle, Dream, Tradition, Allegiance, Revolution, Limited)

FMCA Member #: You must be a member of FMCA to join ACC.

You can join FMCA online at www.fmca.com or call 800-543-3622
and may also join ACC online at www.acc-fmca.com.

Send the completed form and a check or money order in the amount of $33.00 (all funds to be in US dollars) to:

American Coach Chapter of FMCA, 3590 Round Bottom Rd., Cincinnati, OH 45244-3026

Renewal and Change of Address Form

Check your address label. If the date has passed you are behind on your dues. ACC dues are $18.00 for one year, $32.00 for two years and

$42.00 for three years. You may pay your dues and make all the above changes at www.acc-fmca.com.

ACC member # FMCA member #

Last Name First Name

Co-Pilot Last Name First Name

Address

City State Zip
Home Phone Cell Phone

2nd Cell Phone email

Coach/ Year /Length

To renew your membership, change your address, phone number or e-mail address, fill out the form, enclose your check and mail to: Ameri-
can Coach Chapter of FMCA, 3590 Round Bottom RD., Cincinnati, OH 45244-3026

Note: All changes must be sent to FMCA also. You may also pay your dues and make all the above changes at www.fmca.com and www.acc-
fmca.com.



Future American Coach Rallies

American Coach Chapter of FMCA Rallies

August 7 — 11, 2014—ACC Pre-Rally, Seven Feathers RV Resort, Canyonville, Oregon

August 27—30, 2014—FMCA's 86th Family Reunion & Motorhome Showcase, Redmond, Oregon

American Coach Association Rallies

Sept 29—Oct 3, 2014—ACA National Rally, Las Vegas

Note: We are now accepting ads for the ACC newsletter. E-mail or call Jane Lihou for rates.
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